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1. Non-tenure track faculty are not eligible to be program chairpersons, 

associate dean, or dean. They cannot vote in promotion and tenure 

decisions, including third year reviews, for tenure-track faculty.  

  

2. Non-tenure track faculty (excluding visiting faculty) are eligible to 

participate and vote on faculty affairs committees, search committees, 

annual review committees, and non-tenure track promotions as long as 

the constitution of the committee is at least 60% tenured/tenure track 

faculty. 

 

 
 

 

 


